
 

 
 

 
May 2021 
 

 

 

Dear Library Friend, 

 

It is time for Night on the Plaza 2021, and we are busy making plans for this spectacular 

event taking place on Saturday, July 17!  We can’t imagine celebrating without you so 

we’re inviting you to join us a sponsor for this amazing fundraiser in support of Glendora 

Public Library. 

 

We will be hosting Night on the Plaza 2021 as both an in-person and virtual event and 

promise it will be just as fun and fabulous as in previous years. As our first in-person 

event in more than a year, elements you’ve come to love about Night on the Plaza have 

made a comeback – live music, fabulous dining, unique auction items, and our wine cellar 

drawing. We hope we can count on you to be there too!   

 

Night on the Plaza is the Friends Foundation’s largest fundraising event with proceeds 

benefitting Library programs and services – from children’s reading programs and 

community cultural events, to adult literacy tutoring and online/digital resources - your gift 

enables us to support the Library in helping people live their best lives.  

 

We want to continue to do everything possible to support the Library’s efforts in providing 

a steady stream of programs and services. Now, more than ever, our community needs 

us. And we need you. We hope we can count on you to partner with us as an event 

sponsor and/or donate in support of this epic event. We can’t do this without you!  

 

Complete the enclosed form to show your support for the Library and this amazing event. 

Give us a call at 626-852-4894 if you need more information or have any questions.  

Thank you for being part of our community. We look forward to hearing from you soon! 

 

With Gratitude, 

 
 

        
Kitty Garvey      Dlorah Gonzales 

Event Co-Chair     Event Co-Chair 

 

 

Enc:   Sponsor Form 

A Thousand Stories .  One Foundation.   

  

    

 

  

 


